
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Carolyn White DDS <REDACTED> 
Date: Fri, Oct 7, 2022 at 10:25 AM 
Subject: Ulrika Plaza 
To: Brandon Swanson <bswanson@ci.carmel.ca.us> 
 
 

Hello Brandon and planning commission, 

 

 
We received a copy of the latest plans for Ulrika Plaza. We think the designs 

look wonderful and will fit in wonderfully with our city's current architecture.  
 

We anticipate it will be approved. It is not that we need to get on with this 
project, so approve it regardless. It's about the fact that providing the owner 

follows the ordinances, he has much discretion on the design. He will not be 
able to build something that each person finds personally appealing.      

 
Thank you kindly, 

 
Cari and Chris White 
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